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   Newsletter        
Monthly Reading Overview:  During this month, we will finish our unit called “Journey to Discovery.”  When we finish Unit 30, we will be using a chapter book, Frindle, to review all of the skills we have practiced this year in ELA.  We will continue to follow the same homework schedule with this new book.
Monthly Math Overview: During this month, we will finishing up decimal number skills, multiplying, dividing, and the placement of decimals in the answers.  All math groups will also be doing PSSA Prep work.
Science/Social Studies: We are currently in a Science unit studying simple machines: levers. When we finish this unit, we will switch back to Social Studies and learn about the history of our state, Pennsylvania.  
Assessments: It is important to have students in school for all important year-end assessments, unless they are very sick and/or contagious.  Students take their time and do better, if they are in the classroom environment during the test. As most testing is in the morning, perhaps routine appointments could be made for afternoons.  

Important Dates:
4/13

PTO Bedford Candies Fundraiser pickup
4/14

12:30  Early dismissal for students

4/15-18
Easter Break

4/25-27
PSSA ELA

5/2-3

PSSA Math

Summer Packets:

This year, once again, summer work packets will be given to parents who request them.  The activities, designed especially for students entering 6th grade, feature an assortment of subject area lessons. Please let me know if you are interested in this.
